
August 3, 2010 
 
Target 
1660 W Midway Blvd 
Broomfield, CO 80020 
 
Dear Store Manager, 
 
I wish to commend you on your responsible approach to lighting your store front and 
parking lot after dark. With the minimum of lighting on the store itself, along with full 
cutoff lights on the poles illuminating the parking lot, your customers are greeted with a 
warm lighting that is safe and inviting. 
 
You may not have been aware of the fact that your lighting contributes to a darker 
nighttime sky in Broomfield. We have one of the darkest night skies of all the cities I 
have lived in. People can still enjoy seeing stars from their backyards. It is because of 
your responsible night lighting approach that all citizens of Broomfield can enjoy the 
night sky. 
 
Thank you for caring about our environment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Hotka 
1425 Snowberry Lane 
Broomfield, CO   80020 


